
June 2024 
Dear Pastor, 


Darleen and I have truly been blessed in our travels and meetings recently. 
Thank you for praying for us. Traveling the highways is far more stressful than it 
used to be.


It has been very encouraging to see churches responding to the need of 
missions by committing themselves to support missionaries willing to take the 
gospel to places all over the world. I have often said that it takes more than 
missionaries to fulfill the great commission. It is always a blessing when 
churches labor with the same commitment that we ask of our missionaries. 


We have made a trip to Alaska. Primarily to take some time off from our busy 
schedule. However, we were blessed to attend Sunday services with Ernie and 
Nancy Wyrick in Delta Junction, Alaska. We were blessed to hear a wonderful 
Sunday School lesson, and a message in the morning service in which a 
teenage boy trusted Christ. Brother Wyrick is having some health issues that 
have not yet been diagnosed. Please remember him as you pray. 


We wish to thank you once again for your unwavering faithfulness in 
supporting our ministry, and praying for us as we continue to serve the Lord. 
With every passing year we stand in greater need of our Lord’s strength.


Please pray for World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission. Pray that the Lord 
will continue to use this ministry, pray for our leadership, staff, and 
missionaries. To learn more about us please visit www.wwntbm.com. 


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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